Belgrade, July 17th, 2019 

Prof. Branislav Ž. Nikolić
Serbian Chemical Society – JSCS, 
4 Karnegijeva Street, 11120 Belgrade, Serbia
Phone/fax: +381 11 3370 467 
E-mail: JSCS-ed@shd.org.rs  

Dear Professor Nikolić,

Please find enclosed the manuscript of the paper entitled ”The importance of using hydrogen evolution inhibitor during the Zn and Zn-Mn electrodeposition from ethaline” by M.Bučko, M.V. Tomić, M. Maksimović  and J.B.Bajat. 

This article is original and has been written by the stated authors. The article has not been published previously and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere and will not be submitted for such a review while under review by Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. The manuscript contains no libellous or other unlawful statements and does not contain any materials that violate any personal or proprietary rights of any other person or entity. 

We would appreciate considering this manuscript for publishing in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. 
We suggest as potential Referees:

1. Prof. Branimir Grgur, BNGrgur@tmf.bg.ac.rs

2. Dr Nebojša Nikolić,  nnikolic@tmf.bg.ac.rs 

Sincerely yours,

Jelena Bajat
Dr Jelena Bajat 

Associate Professor

Faculty of Technology and Metallurgy

University of Belgrade,

Karnegijeva 4

11 120 Belgrade

Serbia 

E-mail: jela@tmf.bg.ac.rs 
